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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Desso,Michael, GLENDALE, Corporate Environment & Safety [michael.desso@us.nestle.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, Novermber 20, 2007 2:48 PM
To: KenC@hallequitiesgroup.com

Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Costanza,Jennifer, GLENDALE Legal;
Acharya,Binayak, GLENDALE,Environmental

Subject: Meeting Scheduled with ACHC Nov 28th

Ken,

'm writing to make you aware of a meeting scheduled with ACHC regarding the Northwestern portion of the
Former Ozkland Carnation Dairy Site. The meeting will take place at ACHC on November 28th at 10 AM and will
be attended by myself, Binayak Acharya and Brent Searcy (ECM) and Jerry Wickham.

Best regards,

Mike Desso
Nestle USA
Euvironmental & Safety Manager

Gendale, California 91203
Offiee: {(B18) 549 - 5746
Malale: (B18) 425 - 4451
Fax: (818) 549 - 6157

Visit the Nestle $.A. Environment Internet site;
http:/Awww environment.nestle.com

Visit Nestle 8.A. Sustainahility Internet site:

<http://weww . sustainability.nestle.com/
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